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  First Contingent Practice  

  
Jul 31, 2009 (Sydney, Australia) - Members of the Canadian Contingent have begun to arrive in Australia in
preparation for the WBTF International Cup.

 

On their way to their first practice, the Contingent took in some of the most recognizable sites of Sydney - the Harbour
Bridge and the Sydney Opera House (pictured at the right).

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Ferry Dock, the Contingent walked through the historic The Rocks section of Sydney, where they practiced at
a local recreation centre with some historic significance - the site of the gym has been a childrens' play area ever since
Sydney was settled with the First Fleet!

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And while returning to the Team Hotel, the athletes treated everyone on the Sydney Ferry to some spirited cheers! 
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